

Die Generalstaatsanwältin

Die Generalstaatsanwältin, Postfach 10 62 40, 18010 Rostock

Prosecutors General and Directors of Public Prosecutions of the Baltic Sea States

Telephone:

- 32

File No .

313 E - 72 SH 05

Rostock.

28.05.2024

20th Conference of the Prosecutors General of the Baltic Sea States in Rostock on 24 and 25 September 2024

My letter of 27 March 2023

Dear colleagues,

It is my pleasure to invite you to the 20th Conference of the Prosecutors General and Directors of Public Prosecution of the Baltic Sea States. The conference will be held on 24 and 25 September 2024 in Rostock. The conference will start on Tuesday after a lunch at noon and end after a coffee break on Wednesday afternoon.

I welcome you to forward proposals for topics for the conference on 1 July 2024 at the latest to the email-address: verwaltung@gsta-rostock.mv-justiz.de

Suggested topics for the conference are digital issues, topics on environmental crimes, financial and economic criminality and money laundering as agreed in Tallinn in 2019. We should exchange experiences and best practices, also regarding mutual legal assistance in criminal matters concerning the aforementioned topics.

The venue will be the hotel:

Vienna House by Wyndham Sonne Rostock Neuer Markt 2 18055 Rostock

Link:

https://www.wyndhamhotels.com/de-de/vienna-house/rostock-germany/vienna-house-sonne-rostock/overview

I have pre-booked accommodation for the conference participants at the aforementioned hotel.

There are specially negotiated rates per night/person (Comfort single room): 129,00 Euro (date of arrival: 23 September 2024 - date of departure: 26 September 2024).

You may book a room directly at the hotel:

Phone: +49 381 4973 555

Email: reservation.sonne-rostock@hrg-hotels.com

Reservation keyword: CBSSRostock2024

Booking deadline: 30 August 2024

The Federal Ministry of Justice and the Ministry of Justice, Gender Equality and Consumer Protection of Mecklenburg-West Pomerania will co-host the conference.

The agenda will be forwarded later.

I look forward to receiving your registration information **not later than 20 August 2024** and kindly ask you to confirm the reception of this e-mail.

Yours sincerely

Christine Busse

Prosecutor General